
Subject: Request Rehabitition Six Medians Highland Avenue DWP Grant & Loan Opportunities - Hollywood Media BID
From: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: 02/12/2016 10:30 AM
To: "Aimiuwu, Imudiase" <Imudiase.Aimiuwu@ladwp.com>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Mudia:

Attached I have drafted a funding request for the Highland Median Project that I am extremely interested in moving forward 
with the Hollywood Community.  These six (6) medians have been ignored for the last 10 years and are overgrown with plant 
material and are in desperate need of a “make-over”.  Let me know if you have any thoughts on this idea for funding.

Look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025

On Feb 12, 2016, at 10:16 AM, Aimiuwu, Imudiase <Imudiase.Aimiuwu@ladwp.com> wrote:

Good morning,
 
This message was in my junk mail. I apologize for the late response
 
Thank you,
 
Mudia  
213.367.1418

 
From: Media District [mailto:lisa@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 11:22 AM
To: Aimiuwu, Imudiase
Cc: Jim Omahen
Subject: DWP Grant & Loan Opportunities - Hollywood Media BID
 
Dear Mudia:
 
It was a pleasure speaking to you on the phone yesterday regarding possible grant opportunities for the Hollywood Media 
District BID.    As the new Executive Director (October 2015)  - I wanted to ensure that the Hollywood Media District was on the 
list for any and all GRANTS through DWP.  You mentioned that DWP is offering Loans for sustainability projects.  Can you 
please send me some information regarding this program  - as my Board Members might be interest in pursuing this avenue.  
My email is as follows:



 
Email:  lisa@mediadistrict.org
 
 
 Look forward to working with you in the near future.  
 
 
Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax
 
MediaDistrict.org
 

-------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
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